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From January 4 to 6, a seminar for younger students was held in St. Petersburg. Fifteen children 

attended the seminar, the theme of which was "Friendship." 

In addition to lectures given by Nikolay Sokurov, the 

seminar included a visit to a cinema and a trip to an 

amusement park! 

During these same days, six older students from St. 

Petersburg attended a seminar in Moscow given by 

Matthew Huish, an elder Second Generation who is the 

national leader of our movement in the United 

Kingdom as well as being the father of seven children! 


